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To: "mark@tractionlab.co.nz"
Subject: Response to official information request
Date: Wednesday, 14 December 2016 04:00:29 p.m.
Attachments:

 
14-Dec-2016
 
Mark Schafer
mark@tractionlab.co.nz
 
Dear Mr Schafer,
 
Official information request for SOUTH DUNEDIN PRE-FLOOD ENGINEERING REPORTS
 
I refer to your official information request dated 22-November-2016 for "engineering
consultants (MWH?, Beca? et al) reports on sea level rise risk and mitigation that were published
pre-flood."
 
The information you have requested is attached. There may be other reports in our system but I
would require more information or key words to find them. I hope the attached reports meet
your needs.
 
If you wish to discuss this information with us, please feel free to contact me and I will put you
onto the best staff member to answer your questions.
 
Regards
Arlene
 
Arlene Goss
Governance Support Officer
Dunedin City Council
 
50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone:  03 477 4000
Email: Arlene.Goss@dcc.govt.nz
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